
Statement in Opposition to SB 210

No sensible Oregonian would advocate destructing our efficient vote-by-mail 
system. Senator Smith and other proponents of this bill are cult-followers, serving
radical ideas flowing from the East and not serving Oregon. Rural seniors like me 
support – no, insist on – maintaining Oregon's esteemed system for elections. I 
object to the idea of forcing me to drive over 50 miles, stand in line, and consume
at least 3 hours of my life in order to exercise a right which I now enjoy in the 
privacy and comfort of my home. Do not take this right away from Oregonians.

Laura B. Ahearn
Upper Applegate Valley


